
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 22 – 22nd March 2019 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Comic Relief – Last Friday children paid a donation to entertain their class with a joke of their choice.  
The winning jokes from each class were shared with the whole school in Collective Worship – maybe 
we will see some of our comedians on stage in the future!  We raised a fantastic £257 from this and the 
School Council cake sale – thank you for all your donations.  
 
Football News –  
• Our Boys team were successful against Henley In Arden in their league match on Wednesday 

winning 2-0.   
• Our Girls teams played matches against Claverdon this week - unfortunately the scores did not 

reflect the brilliant performance, teamwork and perseverance from both teams.  
Well done to all of our players and thank you to our parents for transport and support. 
 
School Safety – When walking to school please enter the school ground via the pedestrian gate not the 
vehicle gate.  Parents should not park in the drop off layby - it is for dropping off only.  
Please do not park in, or obstruct the staff carpark.  There is car parking available only a short walk 
away in the car park by the Fire Station. 
 
Clubs Update – There will be NO Boys Football Club on Thurs 28th March. 
 
Dates for your Diary: 
• The Stratford Play House are organizing family workshop with the Stratford Symphony Orchestra on 

Sun 24th March at 2pm. Visitors will be able to listen to some of the dress rehearsal and take part in 
a Q & A session with the Orchestra.  They will be rehearsing both Symphony no.4 and the 1812 
Overture for which the children will be “able to play the cannons” by bursting paper bags! The 
workshop is free but donations are invited. 

• There is NO Celebration Collective Worship  on Fri 29th March. 
• SDC are delivering a ‘Free Sport Friday’ session at the Big Meadow on Fri 26th Apr 11am – 1pm.  The 

activities will be led by their trained leaders with a range of sports and games.  Sessions are free but 
under 8s must be accompanied by an adult. No booking is required. 
 

Books of the Week – Children in Reception have been reading ‘A Chair for Baby Bear’ by Kaye 
Umansky.  We all know what happened with Goldilocks and the Three Bears but what happened after 
Goldilocks left the Bears’ house? 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 
 
 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 
 

Thank you for all your donations this morning! You all 
looked really colourful in your own clothes! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Follow us on Facebook – Bidford School BSA 

The core BSA Committee: 
Glenda, Milly, Katie and Sue
 

      Glenda Vassie - Vice-Chair 
      Milly Deguara – Secretary 
      Sue Woodward – Treasurer 
      Katie Ballard - Communications 

 

Family Bingo!  
Friday 5th April 

6pm 
 

Last chance to book your tickets to our Bingo night! 
All prizes are chocolatey!  
 

£4 a ticket includes 6 games and a Hot Dog/Not Dog 
in the break 
 

Please get your completed forms back to school 
with correct money by Next Friday 29th March.  
*If you need a new booking form please contact 
the office* 
 

Over half the tickets have already been sold so 
don’t miss out on this fun family night!! 

 See you there! 
 


